Community Health Committee

TOWN OF DEEP RIVER, CONNECTICUT
Community
HEALTH

Committee

Working Toward a Healthier Deep River

Notice of Cancellation of Meeting:

The meeting scheduled for June 2, 2018 was cancelled due to lack of quorum.

Respectfully submitted,
Russell Marth, Chairman
(June 9, 2018)



